From: PUC

Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 2:37 PM
To: lucasn@cfra.org

Subject: EL18-053

Mr. Nelsen,

Thank you for your email and letter regarding the Deuel Harvest siting permit request pending
before the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission.

Your message and letter and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in this
docket, EL18-053. You may view the full docket online at
http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2018/EL18-053.aspx.

Gary Hanson, Chairman
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov




